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Dear Editor, X.Z.Huang;

Thank you very much for your kind email dated of Fri, 12 Apr 2013, regarding our
manuscirpt "Metachronous intracystic and intraductal papillary neoplasms of the
biliary tree" by Sato H, et al.

As for the language, we guarantee that the level of our manuscript has reached Grade A.

Thank you very much for your kindness and cooperation,

Best regards,

Yasunori Sato, MD



